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Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you are all well and have had an opportunity to enjoy the good weather that we are 
currently having. 

You are probably aware that the long-awaited government guidance on the reopening of 
Secondary Schools was made available to schools on Bank Holiday Monday.  The release includes 
that secondary schools are to open for ‘face to face’ meetings with students no earlier than 15 
June. 

The King’s School will open for students in Year 10 and Year 12 in the week beginning 15 June.  
During the first week of opening, students should use the online booking system to arrange an 
individual time slot to come into school, meet with a teacher and have a tour of the school to 
prepare them for observing the social distancing requirements and the new one-way systems that 
are in place.  Unaccompanied students, or students accompanied by one parent or carer, will have 
the opportunity to book the consultation and tour with a teacher.  We advise that when making 
this booking the student selects a teacher whom they are familiar with. 

There will be a follow up letter to this nearer the time with the booking details.  Students will not 
be expected to wear school uniform.  The week of 15 June is our first phase in reopening the 
school.  Provided the first phase is successful and we are confident that social distancing will be 
observed we will move to a second phase.  In the second phase students will be invited to school 
for a day a week.  We anticipate that in the second phase there will be classes of eight students.  
We will release more detail around the later phases next week. 

Please find a link to further information on Lincolnshire County Council's website regarding 
transport arrangements from 15 June 2020 onwards: https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/council-
services/schools-education-1/5?documentId=427&categoryId=20128  

 

Kindest regards 

Simon Pickett 

Head Master  


